
From: Phil Clark < psclarkOl @comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2018 10:54 AM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: RE: Pennichuck Rate Increase (Docket # DW17-128

To the NHPUC:

I want to go on record as stating that I am totally against such a large rate increase being granted to the Pennichuck East
Utility. Which they are requesting.

Because of last year’s drought, I was forced to hook up to the Pennichuck water supply in the town of Derry. However if
this rate increase goes through, then I will do my best to get my well back in use.

I find it criminal that they want a I 6% temporary increase and then a permanent 21 % increase. I just wish I could petition
my employer for such a lucrative increase. What ever happened to companies asking for small affordable rate increases,
such as I to 5%, then their customers won’t go broke themselves paying for the added fee?

Again, I urge you to deny this large rate increase to the Pennichuck East Utility.

Please reply back to me with how the commission is planning to proceed regarding this matter.

Regards,

Phil Clark
16 Brady Ave.
Derry, NH.
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